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U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT

WASHINGTON, DC  20410-3000
OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATION


MEMORANDUM FOR:
Carolyn Federoff, President, AFGE National Council of HUD 

   Locals 222

FROM:  


Priscilla A. Lewis, Chief, Labor Relations Branch, ARHLL

SUBJECT:


Merit Principles Survey 2005


In accordance with Article 3, Section 3.08, of the HUD/AFGE Agreement, this memorandum serves as notice to the Union that the Merit Systems Protection Board (MSPB) will deliver the Merit Principles Survey 2005 via the web to approximately 1,400 randomly selected HUD employees.  The Merit Principles Survey 2005 measures the health of Federal merit systems and tracks a variety of Federal workforce issues.  The survey contains a traditional core set of questions concerning the merit system principles and prohibited personnel practices.  The survey will address topics such as compensation and reward, performance management, workforce motivation, fair treatment, employee/supervisor relationship, and job satisfaction.  

The MSPB project manager(s) will notify survey participants of their selection via email by the end of May 2005.  The Survey will take approximately 30 minutes to complete.  Supervisors will be asked to allow employees time to complete the survey during the workday.  Employee participation in completing the survey is voluntary and responses are confidential.  


Survey results will be made available upon request from the Union.  If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact Joann Robinson on (202) 708-3373.
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